Tomoka Oaks Times Newsletter

An Independent Newsletter Focused on Preventing Residential Development of the Tomoka Oaks Golf Course

Dear Neighbors,

POSTPONED AGAIN!

The City Commission hearing for the Tomoka Reserve R-2 Zoning application that was scheduled for Tuesday, March 19, 2024 has been postponed yet again!

There was a small fire at the Performing Arts Center on Saturday, March 9, where the hearing was scheduled to be held, and the Center is now closed for repairs and restoration.

Once the new hearing date and location has been determined, the City must once again place an advertisement in the newspaper and send letters to homes that border the golf course. I will send an email blast once the new information is announced.

The Observer has a short article:

https://www.observerlocalnews.com/news/2024/mar/11/ormond-beach-performing-arts-center-temporarily-closed-after-small-fire/

And the Daytona Beach News-Journal's article is available for subscribers:

https://www.news-journalonline.com/story/news/2024/03/12/fire-delays-review-of-zoning-application-for-old-golf-course-in-ormond/72941766007/

Read the Tomoka Oaks Times newsletters at tomokaoakshistory.com/newsletter

Not giving in or up,

Carolyn Davis
Tomoka Oaks
CarolynDavis3@gmail.com

